
 

 

WE NEED YOU! 

 

Looking for a new challenge? Looking to give something back?  

 

Mullion Secondary School has two new positions for governors with 

links to the wider community. 

New governors will be part of an effective and experienced local governing body 

(LGB) whose role is to support and challenge the headteacher in relation to the 

educational performance of the school and its pupils. 

The LGB meet twice a term for formal meetings, once a term for an informal meeting or 

training session and each governor has links within the school with whom they liaise 

each term. The Trust provides free training for all governors. Induction and support are 

given to all new governors. 

Anyone over the age of 18 can apply. To express an interest or discuss the role  

please contact our Clerk, Pat Nicholas, via email at pnicholas@southerlypoint.co  

 

Applicants will be sent an application form to complete. An Enhanced DBS (including 

barred check list) will be carried out for successful applicants. 

 

Deadline: Friday 10 February 2023 
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